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Thank you, Cale.
 
 
THOMAS DIAMOND
Assistant Director
 
Department of Technology
Enable, Optimize, Empower, Modernize
www.columbus.gov/technology
_____________________________________________________
 

Direct: 614.645.0853
 
City Staff: If you have a need to arrange a CTV consultation or coverage of an event, (using a device connected to the City
network) please visit the TechDesk portal to schedule.  
 
The map to the CTV form is:
http://techdesk  -> I Have A Request -> CTV Media -> Meeting/Event Coverage
 

From: Cale Brakke [mailto:cale.brakke@granicus.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2019 2:11 PM
To: Diamond, Thomas S. <TSDiamond@Columbus.gov>
Subject: RE: RESPONSE NEEDED: June 2019 Renewal Granicus MCSA0031
 
Hi Thomas,
 
Thank you for checking in.  We are in the process of updating the affirmative action plan.  We ran
into some trouble with Ohio’s vendor site, but as soon as that gets sorted out we will be able to
submit it.  I will keep you updated.
 
Best,
 
Cale Brakke
Business and Contract Specialist
P: (720) 892-0352 ext. 1107
E: Cale.Brakke@granicus.com

 

From: Diamond, Thomas S. <TSDiamond@Columbus.gov> 
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2019 12:50 PM
To: Cale Brakke <cale.brakke@granicus.com>
Subject: RE: RESPONSE NEEDED: June 2019 Renewal Granicus MCSA0031
Importance: High
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Hi, Cale,
Has Granicus been successful in submitting the affirmative action plan? If so, has the state sent you
an updated unilateral renewal letter?
Thanks much….Tom
 
 
THOMAS DIAMOND
Assistant Director
 
Department of Technology
Enable, Optimize, Empower, Modernize
www.columbus.gov/technology
_____________________________________________________
 

Direct: 614.645.0853
 
City Staff: If you have a need to arrange a CTV consultation or coverage of an event, (using a device connected to the City
network) please visit the TechDesk portal to schedule.  
 
The map to the CTV form is:
http://techdesk  -> I Have A Request -> CTV Media -> Meeting/Event Coverage
 

From: Diamond, Thomas S. 
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2019 4:16 PM
To: 'Cale Brakke' <cale.brakke@granicus.com>
Subject: RE: RESPONSE NEEDED: June 2019 Renewal Granicus MCSA0031
 
Hi, Cale,
What would be helpful is to have the attached document (or one similar) updated with the new
dates - 7/1/19 through 6/30/21. Can you please work with the State of Ohio to provide?
Thanks much….Tom
 
 
THOMAS DIAMOND
Assistant Director
 
Department of Technology
Enable, Optimize, Empower, Modernize
www.columbus.gov/technology
_____________________________________________________
 

Direct: 614.645.0853
 
City Staff: If you have a need to arrange a CTV consultation or coverage of an event, (using a device connected to the City
network) please visit the TechDesk portal to schedule.  
 
The map to the CTV form is:
http://techdesk  -> I Have A Request -> CTV Media -> Meeting/Event Coverage
 

From: Cale Brakke [mailto:cale.brakke@granicus.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 2:52 PM
To: Diamond, Thomas S. <TSDiamond@Columbus.gov>
Subject: FW: RESPONSE NEEDED: June 2019 Renewal Granicus MCSA0031
 

http://www.columbus.gov/technology
http://techdesk/
mailto:cale.brakke@granicus.com
http://www.columbus.gov/technology
http://techdesk/
mailto:cale.brakke@granicus.com
mailto:TSDiamond@Columbus.gov


Hi Thomas,
 
We received confirmation of intent to renew the Ohio contract, below.  Is this satisfactory for you?
 
Cale Brakke
Business and Contract Specialist
P: (720) 892-0352 ext. 1107
E: Cale.Brakke@granicus.com

 

From: Dan.Myers@das.ohio.gov <Dan.Myers@das.ohio.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 9:19 AM
To: Jessica Yang <jessica.yang@granicus.com>
Cc: Cale Brakke <cale.brakke@granicus.com>
Subject: RE: RESPONSE NEEDED: June 2019 Renewal Granicus MCSA0031
 
Hi Jessica,
 
We do anticipate renewing your contract for 7/1/19 through 6/30/21.
 
In my preliminary reviews of the paperwork, I see that your affirmative action plan has
expired.  These plans must be resubmitted annually to stay in compliance.
 
I have attached the last certification letter that we used last time to renew the contract.
 
Once I see that you have re-submitted your Affirmative Action plan, I will send you our
unilateral renewal letter.  We don’t need an amendment unless you wish to change any of
the terms or provisions aside from the renewal expiration date.
 
Please re-submit your Affirmative Action plan by visiting the link below.
 
https://das.ohio.gov/Divisions/Equal-Opportunity/Construction-Compliance/Affirmative-
Action-Program-Verification
 
Thanks.
 
 
Dan Myers
IT Procurement Analyst
Enterprise IT Contracting
General Services Division
614-995-0536
Dan.Myers@das.ohio.gov
 
 

Have you received outstanding customer service from DAS?
If so, click here to tell us about it.
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